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Sent from my iPhone

>

> Hello Sheriff Chapman,

>

> This is probably an impertinence, but | just wanted to say thank you to Officer Hill for helping me out during my car
accident and subsequent trial. It was my first offense {and only!) so | was naturally very nervous and overwhelmed, but
Officer Hill was quite reasonable and very politely responded to my naive questions. | do not know how to contact him,
but | wanted to express my gratitude.
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> Thank you for letting me take your time,
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October 21, 2014

Sheriff Michael E. Chapman

Loudoun County Sheriff’s Department
803 Sycolin Road, MSC #35
Leesburg, VA

Dear Sheriff Chapman:

As you are aware, the Sheriff’s Office was recently confronted with the potential
threat of a communicable disease as a result of an arrest at Dulles Airport. Following the
inmate’s confinement at the Adult Detention Center, decisions had to be made with
respect to potential transmission to inmates and employees at the Adult Detention Center
as well as the Judges, staff and the public in the Courthouse.

I am writing to thank you and your staff and to commend everyone involved for
their prompt and professional response to this potential threat. In particular, the Judges
were briefed by Regional Vice President of Operations for Correct Care Solutions Jim
Sokoi, Captain Ebersole, Lieutenant Cox, Lieutenant McCartney and Sergeant Foscato.
With the information that we received and with their assistance we were able to develop a
rational response that allowed us to continue to afford access to the judicial system and at
the same time afford protection to the public and staff in the Courthouse. All of the
Judges are grateful for the collaborative efforts of the Sheriff's Department. | feel
confident that we can continue to work cooperatively in the future.

Very truly yours,

TV etle 7 Zekids

Burke F. McCahill
Chief Judge
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Sent from my iPhone

o ——————
=I sent iou this email not for me this time, it is for my friend who named i-
>

> She recently married a guy who tried to take away all her property including her house and car, About two weeks ago
,after separation, this guy went to court and got a protect order, wanting to kick my friend out her own house on a
raining night. Your officer showed up that night and he was extremely nice. He allowed my friends to take all her
important documents with her when she and her 6 years of daughter left her own house. That was a very sad night, her
6 years old daughter have to left that house which her blood father bought for her since she was born. But because her
husband lied in the court so judge allow him stay in her house till last week Saturday. In fact, they only married for about
three months. Now my friend got her house back. Still, my friend want you know that you have such a nice and great
officer in this world. My friend and her little poor daughter don't understand why they have to leave their house so they
cried so much. That police officer didn't yell my friend instead he talked to her attorney and ask him to calm my friend
down. He even asked my friend if she could drive. His attitude were extremely helpful and calming and he works for you
with all his heart. My friend really wish that you cauld say thanks to this police officer for her. His name is Rob Heller #
2685,

>

> Thank you again Milke, thank you for your great leadership; thank you for having such a great police officer work for
us!
>

> Thanks!

_——
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From: Davis, Danny

Sent: Thursday, October 16, 2014 11:39 AM

To: Chapman, Mike

Cc: Dondero, Kenneth; DelLitta, T.).; Hemstreet, Tim
Subject: Great work by Erick Ambroise

Sheriff Chapman -

I wanted to take a minute and let you know about the great work conducted by Deputy Erick Ambroise during last
night’s Board Business Meeting. There was a controversial issue on the agenda (regarding an application adjacent to the
Willowsford community). After the Public Input period and during the Board Comment section, a member of the

community proceeded to stand up, speak out of turn to the Board, and disregard requests by the Chairman to sit down
or be quiet.

Deputy Ambroise very calmly and professionally addressed the citizen, deescalated the situation, and maintained a
presence nearby to deter further outbursts. During a break in the meeting, the Board permitted the citizen to approach
the dais and raise his concerns, in which he began to further increase his tone. Deputy Ambroise again made his
presence known and was ready to intervene should the citizen get out of hand.

Finally, during final deliberation on the agenda item, the citizen once again began to make outbursts. Deputy Ambroise

again approached the citizen and had a professional dialogue which resulted in the citizen choosing to leave the Board
Room.

All of the staff (and I'm sure other citizens in the audience) expressed how well Deputy Ambroise handled the situation.
He provided a strong presence without causing a scene and very professionally dealt with a difficult person. So | wanted
to say thanks to you for the continued support of the Executive Detail team in the Government Center, and thanks to
Deputy Erick Ambroise for his poise and response during the meeting.

Regards,
Danny

R R L LT e

Danny C. Davis
Chief of Staff, Office of the County Administrator
{571) 258-3334 (0) / (703) 727-2684 (c)

danny.davis@loudoun.gov

Facebook | Twitter | YouTube | Linkedin
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m is used to file a compliment regarding a deputy's or other employee's conduct or the
Jf service provided by the Sheriff's Office.

uar Information

I i‘irst Name; Midd!e Initial: Last Name:

Address:

Home Phonei III Email:

Incident Information

Please enter the deputy(s) / employee(s) names:
Officer Gravatte / Lovettsville

Incident Location:* ident: Time of Incident:
ﬂ iy,

Explain the circumstances on why you are paying this compliment;*

I called 911 to report 3 mens with shotguns outside my home. Officer Gravatte
responded and told me this is hunting season and probably wanted to retrieve a deer.
Then he recalled i filed a theft report the week before. He took time to tell me how: better
to secure my home (signs, gates, cameras, bb gun) and told me that he lives up the road
from me and passes this property quite frequently. He was very kind and courteous. am
taking his advice and even signing up for a handgun class. I was so impressed he took

the time to provide this advice. He is truly one of Loudoun's ﬁnest!!!!‘
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jin, Karen
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.m: Chapman, Mike
ant: Sunday, October 12, 2014 8:02 PM
fo: Bruce Rahmani
Cc: Hines, Christopher
Subject: Re: Pictures

Bruce - thanks for recognizing Chris' great work and outreach! Mike
Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 12, 2014, at 5:03 PM, "Bruce Rahmani" <brucer/@falconhvac.com> wrote:

Sheriff Chapman, Chris,

Attached pictures are taken at the event today.

Chris, thanks for inviting me and also representing the Multicultural Advisory Committee for
Loudoun County along with Dr. Trang. I also thank you for your hard work with different
communitics and having such great talent for outreach in our county and helping us to bring our
divers community together. As the Minister mentioned because of your hard work he has started
reaching out to surrounding communities and counties and interact with officials and community
members. | learned so much today and thanks again. 1 just thought it is appropriate to have
Sheriff Chapman informed with your involvement with all these events.

Thanks again.

Best Regards

Bruce

<IMG 3199.JPG>

<IMG_3200.JPG>

Bruce B. Rahmani, CIE, CMR.,
President

Falcon Heating & Air Conditioning. Inc.
21625 Ashgrove Court

Sterling. VA. 20166
Brucer@/falconhvac.com

703-450-7777

703-926-7074




Jicue 1oyl

1orm is used to file a compliment regarding a deputy's or other employee’s conduct or the level of service provided by the S

aur Information

Firs“rne: Middle Initial:
Addresi'l .
City: Stati'

Home Phone: Email:

Incident Information

Please enter the deputy(s) / employee(s) names:
Josiah Kennedy #2679

Incident Location:* Date of Incident:
Y 10/18/14

Explain the circumstances on why you are paying this compliment:*
I'would like to thank Josiah for the outstanding job he did deescalating a domestic situation between my brother and |

the situation and bought it to a resolution. I apprecaited his demenor and approach to handling the situation. Thank yc

View any uploaded files by proceeding to the link below <br> http://va-
loudouncountysheriff.civicptus.com/Admin/FormCenter/Submissions/Edit?id=1 732& formID=36& submissionDataD

The following form was submitted via your website: Compliment Form



NORTHERN VIRGINIA CRIMINAL JUSTICE TRAINING ACADEMY

45299 Research Place = Ashburn, Virginia 20147-2600
703-729-4299 » Fax 703-729-4634 « www.nvcja.org

October 14, 2014

Michael L. Chapman, Sheriff
Loudoun County Office of the Sheriff
803 Sycolin Road, SE

Leesburg, Va. 20175

Dear Sheriff Chapman:

| take this opportunity to express my gratitude to Detective Rob Reed for the
outstanding presentation he recently conducted for the Northern Virginia Criminal
Justice Training Academy. Detective Reed taught a block of instruction as part of a
class entitled “Gang Evolution in the Region.” This highly informative class received
excellent course evaluations from the students who attended.

Please pass along my appreciation to Detective Reed for a job extraordinarily well done.
Because of his training, dedication, and experience in this field, our Academy was able
to deliver a training program of extremely high quality.

| also thank you for your continued strong support for the Academy's training programs.
You can be assured of my continuing commitment to the success of our Academy and
to the delivery of the highest quality training programs.

Sincerely,

Lodctiwnd Shrte
William C. O'Toole
Executive Director

WCO/PSK/psk

A NATIONALLY ACCREDITED LAW ENFORCEMENT TRAINING ACADEMY _ ‘_b
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sject: Thank you
Jessica and Lt. DeLitta,

Thank you for your assistance with scheduling Deputy Spurlock to attend the Ashburn Volunteer Fire & Rescue
Department meeting this past Monday night. Your friendly assistance and guidance are greatly appreciated.

The purpose of the meeting was for the general membership to vote on whether a member of the department
should remain a member or be voted out. Because of past circumstances it was deemed necessary to ensure the
well being of company members with the presence of a Loudoun County Deputy.

It was fortunate. and I suspect representative of the Loudoun County Sheriff's Department, that Deputy
Spurlock was available to assist us. | found him to be a consummate professional. Deputy Spurlock presented
himself in a friendly but professional manner asking me for a complete briefing of why we requested such
services. He then requested that someone be available to identify the member in question upon that member's
arrival. Deputy Spurlock advised me that the venue was not secure since outside access was available via
different doors. He then positioned himself in a hallway with visibility to outside access prior to the meeting to
ensure our continued safety. Once the meeting started Deputy Spurlock then positioned himself in the back of
the meeting room in a non-intrusive manner. Security was assured but not in a manner that could be deemed
intimidating. After the meeting he ensured that the former member in question properly departed the property.

Although I regret the necessity of secking such secure measures | feel fortunate to have those services provided
by Deputy Spurlock. As a resident of Ashburn I consider Deputy Spurlock to be an asset to the Loudoun County
Sheriff's Department.

Thank you again.
Don Graham

President. AVFRD
703-582-3988

There is no safety for honest men except by believing all possible evil of evil men. - Edmund Burke



Spiritual Assembly of the Baha'is of Loudoun County, Virginia

QOctober 1, 2014

Dear Lieutenant Christopher Hines,

The Local Spiritual Assembly of Loudoun County would like to express our appreciation and thanks
for joining us at the International Day of Peace 2014 event at the Northern Virginia Baha’i Center on
September 21st. As one of the leaders of our community, your presence at this event reinforced the
dream and aspirations of Loudoun community members that our leaders will work shoulder to
shoulder for building not only a peaceful community but a peaceful world.

There is no doubt the stimulating, intellectually and spiritually rich commemoration of the
International Day of Peace accomplished its goal of proclaiming our unity in diversity to the greater
community of Loudoun County and our willingness to serve it. Together and untied, we can inspire
hope and build a more peaceful community. We thank you for your accompaniment in this endeavor.

Warm regards,

SPIRITUAL ASSEMBLY OF THE
BAHA'IS OF LOUDOUN COUNTY

Stephen C. Johnson, Secretary

21415 Cardinal Glen Circle * Sterling, Virginia 20164-5568
703-444-0019 x-5 * secretariat@loudounbahai.org
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Colonel W' 5 (Steve) Flaherty COMMONWEALTH Of VIRGINIA Lt, Col. Robert B Northem

Superintendem Deputy Superintendent
DEPARTMENT OF STATE POLICE

{804} 674-2000
P. 0. BOX 27472, RICHMO.\'D, VA 23261-7472
October 1, 2014

Major Richard Fiano

Loudoun County Sheriffs Office
803 Sycolin Road SE
Leesburg, Virginia 20175

Major Fiano ,

On behalf of the members of the Drug Diversion Unit, | would like to take
this opportunity to commend Detective Cuno Anderson for hig professionalism
and enthusiasm while instructing “Rx Diversion - Case Study” during the 14
Annuatl Virginia State Police/National Association of Drug Diversion Investigators

successful drug diversion investigation is maintaining proficiency in current laws
and regulations. Detective Anderson achieved those objectives and helped
improve the quality of drug diversion investigations being conducted.

Sincere;/

First Sergeant John p. Weich

A NATIONALLY ACCREDITED LAW ENFORCEMENT AGENCY
TDD 1-800-553-3144



Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 26, 2014, at 8:33 PM, _

Dear Sheriff Chapman,

In the early morning hours (1 a.m.) of Sunday Sept 14th, my wife was having to drive
me from our home in Leesburg to the Loudoun Hospital emergency room. I was
suffering from an acute episode of severe pain caused by Sciatica. My wifeq
does not fair well under pressure type situations and broke a couple of laws, which in
by doing so forced the need for Sheriff Deputy Iverson to pull us over to investigate,

Long story short sir, I am currently home recuperating from my back surgery and I
wanted to let you know how grateful my wife and I are for the professionalism and
understanding Deputy Iverson displayed during this unfortunate ordeal. In particular,
the immediate assistance Deputy Iverson provided in getting us to our final destination
safe and without incident, so that T could get the urgent care I desperately needed
(Pain Meds) and for the information he provided pertaining to the proper use of our
county services, as in this case, the EMTs which would have provided both the safe
transport and the much needed medical assistance.

Please express our personal thanks to Deputy Iverson. We know he was only doing his
is job and an impressive performance at that, my family is deeply grateful.

You have a fine upstanding organization.

Thank you

2
L




Ken

From: Remick, Steve

Sent: Sunday, September 28, 2014 3:05 PM
To: Pratt, Kenneth

Cc: Koontz, James; Delitta, T.J3.; Gaither, Gary
Subject: Thank you

Lt. Pratt

We all really appreciated there assistance! Please let them know what a great and professional job they

If you need anything else let me know,
Steve

Sergeant Steve Bemich, H9655
Field Operations/B Squad Day Shift

Loudoun County Sheriff's Offfice
803 Sycolin Rd. Leesburg, VA 20175
24 Hour Dispatch- 703-777-1021

Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error,
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Subject: Thank you!

Dear Sergeant Cerniglia,

I want to thank you for the outstanding job Deputy Andrew Raughley did on a recent
ECO my family experienced. He was successful interacting with my daughter (where
many clinicians are not} and helped clarify, expedite, and assist the ES evaluator
throughout the entire process. He was able to reduce my child’s anxiety {as much as
possible) and displayed sensitivity and expertise of the highest order. ! feel so fortunate
to have access to a CIT officer and want to thank you for the work you do with the CIT
program and with the general public. Please pass along my comments and gratitude to
him and feel free to call on me if you ever need a supportive, appreciative voice.

CONFIDENTIALITY/PRIVACY NOTICE: This communication, ncluding
attachmenty, is for the exclusive wse of the peisoin or entity to-which it (s
addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged information.
Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other wse of thiy information by
persony or entities other thanthe intended recipient iy prohilbited. If yoi
have received thiy dociunent in ervor, please notify the sendesr by email
inunediately.



'O is used to fije 5 Compliment egarding 5 deputy's or other empioyea's conduct or the
-<vel of service Provided by the Sheriffs Office.

Your lnformation

Firsi W: wmrial:

Addregs:

Incident Location:* Date of Incident: Time of Incident:
Route 7 €ast outside of 9/18/14 1037 am
Purcelleville

County Sheriffs Office since moving to Berryvilje, VA in July of this year. [ was
Stopped for a traffic violation op September |8h by Deputy Kyle w, Kernan ang could



;dmalon to Deputy Russell on August 30th early afternoon

Dear Sheriff Chapman,

I wanted to share with you our family's appreciation to Deputy Russell.
On August 30th morning we were busy preparing to leave to take our almost three year old son to a train ride at
Walkersville, MD.

With car running (started with remote start) and my keys inside the car, the only door left open closed with my
son left inside by himself and he was already strapped into the car seat. This had occurred because our drive
way is on a steep incline and a slightest wind or movement closes the door. My wife's key was already in the car
in her backpack so we had no way to open the door. (I began backing in my car since this day so it never
happens again)

In panic I called the Loudoun Sheriff's non-emergency line and explained the situation. An ambulance with
three personnel arrived within few minutes, followed by Deputy Russell.

Afier the personnel from the ambulance were unable to open the door with a door hook, they began getting
ready to break one of the windows. I had been afraid that this may scare my son even more so it was the least
favorable option but it seemed like we had no other choice.

This is when Deputy Russell stepped and and attempted to open the front door handle using the tools the
ambulance personnel had brought - and amazingly within a few minutes he had the door opened and our son
was safe.

Luckily it had not been too hot that day and our son was fine - and he does not seem to experience any lingering
fear of getting into the car again - which I was afraid may have happened if we had broken a window to get him
out.

[ realize there may be other Deputy Russell's within the force - below is my information if it helps in identifying
the specific Deputy that helped us that day.

Thank you to Deputy Russell, and to you for running such a professional courteous, and helpful Sheriff's office.

Called non emergency line on August BOt-



